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Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Rakesh Kaushik - Provincial Approach to Homelessness - Application 
for Emergency Residential Shelter - 1701 Idylwyld Drive N - CK 4355-023-006 x 750-6

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 2:46 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Rakesh Kaushik ‐ Provincial Approach to Homelessness ‐ Application for Emergency 
Residential Shelter ‐ 1701 Idylwyld Drive N ‐ CK 4355‐023‐006 x 750‐6 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, November 20, 2023 ‐ 14:45 

Submitted by user: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, November 20, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Rakesh  

Last Name: Kaushik 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address:  Idylwyld Drive North 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: British Columbia 

Postal Code: S7L  

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Self 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 
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What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Week of November 20 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Letter re 1701 Idylwyld Drive North, Saskatoon New Shelter 

Comments: 
We received the letter last week informing us of the new temporary shelter to be set up at 1701 Idylwyld Drive North. 
 
WE oppose this development. We were not informed in time to understand the nature and extent of this on our office 
as accountants and are also in the process of renting the space. 
 
Our building is 75% vacant, and it will be very difficult to rent going forward. Our property taxes have almost doubled 
in the last four years. 
We did not receive any assurance where the permanent facility will be after the 18 months are over. 
We are constantly trespassed by individuals, and have had our windows broken, and break-in ensued.  
 
We fear for our wellbeing.  
A proper hearing by all parties is essential to obtain assurances on our concerns.  
These matters require proper input by us. We are not happy with this approach.  
Kindly defer any development at this time. 
 
Very concerned now. 
Sincerely, 
DNTW Accountants 
104-1640 Idylwyld Drive North 
Saskatoon, SK. S7L 1B1 
306-242-5822 

 
 
 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




